Important! FEMA Informational Meeting

(Please note the new time and location)

Tuesday, April 29th 5:00 pm– 8:00 pm Newbury Elementary School 63 Hanover Street Newbury, MA

We strongly encourage all Salisbury residents to attend the FEMA Informational Meeting

being held to discuss flood insurance rates and the new flood maps.

The new maps affect many more properties and will impact our ability to maintain and to sell properties in the future.

Flood insurance rates are expected to increase ten-fold in the near future.

Please come with your questions and concerns.

All Salisbury Beach Citizens for Change (SBCFC) members are strongly encouraged to attend.

www.sbcfc.org